
Greetings! 
 

Reverend Kristy Reimers-Loader will be officiating this Sunday. 
 
Thank-you to this Sunday’s volunteers: 
 
Elder in Charge: Anna – Marie Hancock 
Scripture Reader: Gail Thompson 
Sound Operator: Pat Evans 
Greeter: Jenn Oster 
Coffee Hosts: Melanie Rattai and Marg McCulley\ 
PowerPoint Operator: Kathy Nielsen 
Minutes for Mission Sharon Clay 
 
Fifth Avenue Memorial United Church will be hosting Sunday 
services for the month of July and Westminster United church 
will be hosting shared services for the month of August. 
 
Fifth Avenue has asked that anyone from Westminster wanting 
to volunteer for July services (i.e. scripture reading etc.) contact 
Margaret by phone or text 403 803 1123. Margaret hopes to 
have a completed roster early next week.  
 
 
 


